

May 5, 2014

STARS Steering Committee 1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite B500 Denver, CO 80202

Dear Members of the STARS Steering Committee:

I am pleased to present SUNY Fredonia's 2014 STARS Report. I affirm that the information submitted is an accurate summary of our recent sustainability efforts.

This report represents our continuing efforts to be forward-looking and progressive in the fields of environmental and economic stewardship and social justice. It encourages faculty, staff, and students alike to take on new challenges and opportunities and to imagine new directions and innovative solutions to the ever-growing expanse of sustainability. I am grateful to the many members of the Sustainability Committee, and wider campus, who put forth an effort to complete this report, and who have been the champions of the programs outlined within.

Thank you for tracking institutional progress in sustainability.

Sincerely,

Virginia S. Odovatt
Virginia Schaefer Horvath
President

